
 

 

 
 
 
Date: August 14, 2008 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re: Request for Confidentiality 
 
In reference to the application under FCC ID: QDS-BRCM1031, and pursuant to Sections 
0.457(d)(1)(ii) and 0.459 of the Commission's Rules, the Applicant hereby requests confidential 
treatment of the accompanying information as outlined below: 
 

Antenna Spec file 
 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to 
the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant and provide 
unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondent 
during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and those 
information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.   
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457(d)(1)(ii), disclosure of this Application and 
all accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this 
application. 
 
Sincerely yours,                                                    
 

 
 
Daniel Lawless 
Sr. Manager, Compliance Engineering 
Broadcom Corporation 
190 Mathilda Place 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 
 


